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Dear friends, 

I hope you have had a great summer.  Our family really enjoyed our     
last two months, with the boys in camp, taking trips, and spending time 
seeing more of the greater Atlanta area. However, one of the highlights 
of my summer was the time I spent on faculty at Camp Coleman,       
coupled with my visit to Camp Barney. Noah and I took the drive up    
GA 400 to Cleveland for the week and spent time with our CDT campers 
and staff, as well as the many hundreds of Jewish young people who call 
camp their home each summer.   

Even though I did not grow up as a camper at either Camp Barney or 
Camp Coleman (I am a proud OSRUI alumnus), my time at camp brought 

back many memories for me. Additionally, I was reminded of the power that camp has in the 
Jewish development of our young people. For many, it is at camp where we, and I definitely   
include myself in this group, have the profound experience of being fully immersed in the Jewish 
experience for the first time. It is at camp where our children can truly find Judaism in every  
aspect of their day, from the pool to the basketball courts, and from the art room to the dining 
hall.  From saying motzi and birkat hamazon (grace after the meal) at every meal to Kabbalat 
Shabbat each Friday, the Judaism enters into our campers’ lives in a way that is difficult to      
replicate. And yet, we are not beholden only to the camp experience to find a way to interweave 
Judaism into our daily lives. Rather, we, as members of CDT, have the opportunity each day, at 
home and in the synagogue, to make Judaism a part of our lives. While I know that camp does 
provide an immersive experience, we can all take the opportunity, as we begin to end the       
summer and approach the new Jewish year, to expand our own Jewish lives. You can start 
small. Try to find a way to mark Shabbat that you were not always doing. Try saying a blessing 
before and (or) after you eat. Try to come to services a tad more than you are used to. Or try 
saying the Shema, the affirmation of God’s oneness, each day.   

By finding ways to immerse our lives in Judaism, we reaffirm our commitment to the Jewish   
people, our connection to the Jewish faith, and our place in the chain or tradition that goes   
back centuries.   

If you want just one more camp experience this summer (or if you are looking for your first one), 
then come to CDT for services on Friday, August 17. We will join together outside on the patio 
(weather permitting) for a camp-style service around the fire pit.  Make sure to wear white, as 
we do at camp, or your camp shirts, and bring your energy and ruach (spirit) to this exciting    
service. Then stick around for a s’mores and ice cream oneg Shabbat.   

B’shalom, 

Rabbi Jordan 

 
  

Rabbinic Reflections 

CDT Business Operating Hours  

Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Friday  9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Friday Services         7:30 PM 
 

Friday, August 10 
    Tot Shabbat 
                

Saturday Torah Study                       
Will resume after the summer. 

 

Friday, August 17  
     Camp Shabbat 
 

Saturday, August 18   10:30AM      
     Bar Mitzvah Benjamin Spolan 
 

Saturday, August 25   10:30AM 
     Bat Mitzvah Rachel Turner 

Schedule of Services 

 

August 19             Sneak-a-Peek      
First day of Religious School 

 
September 3              Labor Day                 

CDT office closed 



 

 

 

If you are like me, right about now you’re asking yourself, “Where did the 
summer go?” How is it possible that July is over and our thoughts are now 
turning to a new school year and the start of our High Holy Days season. I    
sincerely hope each of you enjoyed extended time with friends or family   
over the summer months and made some lasting memories together.   

We’ve certainly been busy at Congregation Dor Tamid over the past couple  
of months, as well gearing up for the new year. The new Board of Directors  
is settling into our respective roles, forming terrific committees and working 
with the rabbi and staff on many exciting new programs. CDT’s staff  is    
preparing for the High Holy Days, closing the fiscal budget, preparing      

classrooms and curriculum for a fantastic new year of Religious School, and the list goes on.   

As many who know me will attest to, one thing I am passionate about is ensuring that every  
member of CDT feels a shared sense of community and connection to each other and our         
synagogue life. I encourage each of you to reflect on how you might get involved, participate      
in upcoming events and programs, learn something new, and get the most out of your CDT       
experience. As I look ahead to August, here are some ideas to consider: 

  Torah Study with Rabbi Jordan on Wednesdays at 11:00AM 

   Register for CDT’s Religious School (Sneak-a-peak is August 19) 

 Join CDTs High Holy Days Choir led by our Cantorial Soloist, Mike Zuspan       
(rehearsals on Thursdays) 

 Shabbat Services with a twist including a Camp-style Shabbat, Birthday Shabbat,         
Tot Shabbat, and Anniversary Shabbat – Tell a friend or bring a friend! 

  Play Tamid, a great way for families with young kids to connect (August 26) 

 Gan Tamid – Come play in the dirt in our community vegetable garden.                                      
(Contact the CDT office if you’d like to learn more.) 

. . . and there is much more. New Primetimers events, Lifelong Learning, Sisterhood and Men’s 
Club events, and social events are all planned in August.   

Though you’ve no doubt heard it before, I will proudly continue to say…this is your CDT.   

 

B’shalom, 

Dan 

Dan Rosen 
President 
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President’s Message 



 

 

Cantorial Soloist’s Message 
Shalom Chaverim! 

I hope you are doing well and having a wonderful summer! 

This past June, my family and I travelled to Israel to visit my mother and to experience our Jewish homeland. 

This was my first trip to Israel, if you can believe it. We had been anticipating this trip for a couple of years; 

preparing for the journey of a lifetime. The flight was long, but quite uneventful. We arrived in a mostly asleep 

Jerusalem late on a Sunday evening and did not pull into our apartment rental in Netanya (a city of over 

200,000 people located on the coast about 20 miles north of Tel Aviv) until sometime around 1:00 Monday 

morning. When we finally woke around noon, it was to the 

sounds of a busy modern city. The Mediterranean Sea, with its 

beautiful blues, was clearly visible from our window. The sun 

reflected strongly off of the white city building walls. It was a 

magnificent morning, for certain! 

We stayed for two weeks and filled our time up to the brim     

exploring and experiencing the country of Israel - its mountains 

and deserts, sounds and tastes, past and present, and its beautiful 

and resilient heart and soul. There was an archeological dig in 

Beit Guvrin, a dip in the Dead Sea, Erev Shabbat at  Kehilat   

Natan-Ya, a day trip to Jaffa, a visit to Jerusalem and the old city 

shuk (market), Haifa and the Baha’i Gardens, an exploration of 

the unearthed treasures of Caesarea, a walk down Rothschild 

Boulevard in Tel Aviv, and so much more. 

One of the most amazing experiences I had was in the city of Sefad, which is located in the Northern District 

of Israel at an elevation of 2,953 feet. It is the highest city in the Galilee and in Israel. As we walked through 

the city, we came across an old synagogue – the Ari Ashkenazi Synagogue. This synagogue dates back to the 

late sixteenth century and was built in memory of Rabbi Isaac Luria, who was known by the Hebrew acronym 

“the ARI”. There is an inscription on the outside of the synagogue’s walls explaining that this is the birth place 

of the singing of L’cha Dodi, the song we sing during 

Kabbalat Shabbat as we turn towards the sanctuary doors 

and greet the Sabbath Bride. I can only imagine what it 

must have been like to welcome Shabbat at this beautiful 

synagogue – how beautiful and sacred.  

As I sing L’cha Dodi on Erev Shabbat, wherever I may  

go, I know that Sefad and this synagogue will now always 

be a part of my song. I hope that you are all able to go to 

Israel one day soon (if you have not yet been), so that you, 

too, can add the land of our people to your song.   

Shalom, 

Mike Zuspan 

Cantorial Soloist 

Ark inside the Ari Ashkenazi Synagogue 

in Sefad, Israel 

Entrance to the sanctuary of the        

Ari Ashkenazi Synagogue in Sefad 
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Registration Deadline September 1! 
To view the details and to register, visit:  https://arzaworld.com/dor-tamid-2019.aspx  

This is an exceptional opportunity to explore Israel with Rabbi Jordan and fellow congregants. 

If you would like to discuss questions or any hesitations with Rabbi Jordan,                       

please contact him at Rabbi@dortamid.com.  
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https://arzaworld.com/dor-tamid-2019.aspx


 

 

Shalom, 

I want to start out by saying how much I miss you all! The summer just isn’t the same around here without  
you coming by every Sunday. On the good side, it’s only a matter of weeks before we are together again! 

There are so many wonderful things happening this year that I’m not sure where to begin. I guess I will start 
with the time change . . .  

Grades Pre-K-4 will meet from 9:00am - 12:00pm.  

Grades 5-12 will meet from 11:30am – 1:45pm.  

Now the 5th Grade schedule will align with middle school, providing more opportunities to feel connected and 
prepared for middle school and youth group involvement. Also, the 5th Grade will be included in lunch! 

Speaking of lunch, we just formed a new business relationship with an amazing restaurant/catering business 
who will be our in-house caterer for the year. The menu has already been built to fit our students’ tastes buds!
Hopefully, everyone will get a chance to taste some of her magnificent food during Sneak-a-Peak August 19th! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

I can’t wait for our first Shira session. Shira is a high energy song and story session (replaces t’filah) with the 
entire religious school all together in the social hall at 11:30 every session. We will be jamming away!  

 
We have been working hard putting together a whole new program for our 7th-12th graders called CDTeens — 
a fresh approach to the middle and high school curriculum that will replace the previous middle school and 
Derech Tamid. It is an inspiring, interactive curriculum structured by a guided educational theme for each 
grade, including classroom education, field trips in the community, and social activities. 

 
I am proud to announce that we have a wonderful new addition                        
to our amazing staff. As most of you know, our amazing teacher                   
Ms. Stacey Jahanfar is not only continuing to teach in our Religious                
School but she has become a full-time employee at CDT as the new                
Religious School Assistant and Communications Coordinator.       

I can’t describe in words how wonderful it is to have her around and to       
work with her.  
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Education Director’s Message 



 

 

 

To add to our growing list, please welcome Ms. Talia Capozzoli, who will be teaching 1st grade and 6th grade, 
and Ms. Ariel Robins, teaching our 5th-grade Judaics. Also, please welcome back Mr. Mitch Skyer. We have 
missed you Mitch! We are looking forward to working with all of you. Welcome to your new family at CDT!  

Speaking of our wonderful staff, I am looking forward to all of you meeting them at our “Sneak-a-Peek” on 
August 19th. This is a great opportunity for you to say hello to your children’s past teachers and meet their  
new ones. Please see below for more details about this exciting day. During “Sneak-a-Peek”, both in the 
morning and in the afternoon, you will get to hear about the new curriculum and understand better all the 
events of the coming year.   

Sneak-a–Peek for parents/guardians of grades Pre-K – 4 

  9:00 - 10:15   Accompany your student in his/her classroom during their first lesson. 

10:15 - 10:35    Join Molly for a light breakfast in the social hall. 

10:35 - 11:30    Join Molly and Rabbi Jordan for an orientation in the sanctuary. 

11:30 - 12:00    Stay in the sanctuary for a special new Shira (song and story session) with         
Rabbi Jordan, Mike Zuspan, and our students.  

Sneak-a–Peek for parents/guardians of grades 5 – 12 

     11:30 - 12:00     Join the whole school in the sanctuary for a special new Shira (song and story     
session) with your students.  

     12:00 - 12:30     Join Molly for a light lunch in the social hall with your students. 

     12:30 - 1:30       Join Molly and Rabbi Jordan for an orientation in the sanctuary. 

 
Communications!   Communications!   Communications! 

My hope for this year is to be connected with all of you as much as possible. The more you know about what 
we are doing the more you will feel connected. We will continue with emails, and for short reminders and 
quick updates we’ll be using the communication app “What’s App”. Please take a moment to download it     
on your phones, so we can test run it on August 19th during Sneak-a-Peek.   

If you have any questions about Religious School, please don’t hesitate to write to me at 
Mpeled@dortamid.com 

 

Shalom, 

Molly 

Molly Peled 
Director of Education 

 

 

 

P
a

g
e

 6
  
  
V

o
ic

e
 o

f 
th

e
 G

e
n
e

ra
ti
o

n
s
  
 A

u
g

u
s
t 
2

0
1

8
 

Education Director’s Message (cont.) 

mailto:Mpeled@dortamid.com
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A very special service around the camp fire.   

Friday, August 17 at 7:30PM  

We will gather on the patio (weather permitting) for this                                                               
spirit-filled service inspired by the music of camp.   

Please wear white or your camp shirts.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A s’mores and ice cream oneg Shabbat will follow this special service. 

 

New Youth Programming Coming Soon 

Club 345 and Young Families Program 

Keep a lookout for these new exciting youth groups at CDT. 

 Our Young Families Program, for kids in 2nd grade and younger and their families,       

and Club 345, our newest youth group for 3rd-5th graders, will meet a number of      

times during the year for fun and exciting social programming at CDT and around         
the community.  We can’t wait for the fun to begin and hope you will join us. 
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Many thanks —   תודה רבה

General Fund 

Irene & Marty Duke — in memory of Bill Obolsky 

Carol & Alan Kovar — in memory of Bill Obolsky 

CDT Primetimers — in memory of Bill Obolsky 

Ethel & Irwin Rubenstein — in memory of Bill Obolsky 

Beverly & Tom Mahone — in memory of Ben Karp 

Irene & Marty Duke — in honor of  Tom Mahone’s 

88th birthday 

Sam Gurvich 

Ken Frontman 

Social Action Fund 

Jodi & Steve Wolfe 

Amy Brownstein — in memory of Heidi Kulbersh 
 

Caring Committee 

Hillary Saban — in memory of Scott Saban 
 

Gan Tamid (Garden) Fund 

Judy & Ron Altman — in honor of Lesley Radov’s  

speedy recovery 
 

Cantorial Soloist Discretionary Fund 

Ann & Stan Bassell — in memory of Bill Obolsky 
 

Education Fund 

Suzanne & David Grosswald — in memory of      

Murray Politis  

Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund 

Marci & Mike Risner — in memory of Bernie Schneiderman 

Ruthie Cohen — in memory of Sylvia Goldberg Jacobson 

Carol & Alan Kovar — in honor of Tom Mahone’s 88th birthday 

Religious School Scholarship Fund 

Terry & Fred Segal — in memory of Jack Richman 

Alice & Anthony Riviezzo — in memory of Jack Richman 

Donations 

Yahrzeit Fund 

Bruce & Amy Mencher — in memory of Abraham Mencher and Helen Mencher 

Michelle & Jason Hall — in memory of Waterek Giwner 

Barbara Kirshenbaum — in memory of Frieda Levine 

Shelly & Alan Pomerance — in memory of Saul Mirrer 

Tree of Life Fund 

Stacey & Andrew Borsuk — in honor of Sloane Borsuk    

becoming a bat mitzvah 

Judy & Ron Altman, Joel & Janet Levy,                             

Carol & Charles Jerris, Lesley Radov, and Marlene Shain 

— in honor of Bruce Mencher’s 80th birthday 

Dory Fox & Scott Brown — in honor of the naming of 

Aylanah Skye Blum 

Oneg Fund 

Barbara Kirshenbaum — in memory of Frieda Levine 

Carol & Alan Kovar — in honor of the naming of Aylanah Skye Blum 

Steve & Susan Kushins 
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Our Mission  

To support the synagogue through 
Judaism, Community Service,    

Friendship & Fundraising 
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Shalom! My name is Lisa Danzig  and I am your new Sisterhood President. I am so honored 
and excited to be with such an amazing group of women at Congregation Dor Tamid. Over 
the years, we women have shown our love and passion for CDT through our volunteerism 
and participation in events, fundraising, mitzvot, and tikkun olam. I know this year we will 
do the same! The Sisterhood is always open to any thoughts, ideas, or suggestions you may 
have, so feel free to contact me at any time. 
   
I would like to say a special thank you to Michele Lederman, outgoing Sisterhood         
President, who for the past two years,has dedicated herself to the success of Congregation 
Dor Tamid’s Sisterhood. And thank you to Lisa Romm, Liz Kersh, and Sharon Rocco  
who have stepped down from the Board. Being a Board volunteer isn’t easy, with all the   
others things you have to do in your life. We appreciate all your time, energy, and passion 
you have selflessly given. 
 

 AND NOW….. 
 

Please welcome the incoming Sisterhood Board for 2018-2019. 

 

Suzie Gioia, Melody Schiffer, Sherry Nemiroff, Dory Fox, and Ali Casado are all brand 
new Board members. We are so excited to have you  join us! 
 
In July, we had two planning meetings, and we’re looking forward to bringing all of our        
Sisterhood members fun, meaningful, and insightful events in the coming year. If you have 
never been involved, or have come to our events a handful of times, we invite you to engage 
with your sisters at Congregation Dor Tamid, as we are bringing back some events we can’t 
get enough of, adding a new twist on others, and introducing new events for you to enjoy, 
contribute, and participate in! 

Sisterhood 

 Past President    Michele Lederman      Membership VP    Suzie Gioia 
 Education VP    Lisa Skyer                       Social VP      Ruthie Cohen 
 Marketing VP    Susan Thompson          Ritual VP      Sherry Nemiroff 
 Social Action VP   Brooke Belodoff        Ways and Means   Dory Fox 
 Treasurer      Marci Risner                  Trustee       Sheri Zager-Lew 
 Secretary      Melody Schiffer          Trustee       Ali Casado 



 

 

Sisterhood (cont.) 
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****** EVENTS TO PARTICIPATE IN NOW ****** 
 

 
AUGUST 19 — CDT OPEN HOUSE  
Come meet the women of Sisterhood and learn more about our exciting year of events 
and how you can become involved. 

 
 
AUGUST 26 — SISTERHOOD KICKOFF: BREAKFAST FOR DINNER   
This is a time-honored event to meet and say hello, reconnect, and kick off our year     
together. See flyer on page 13. 

 
 

HONEY FROM THE HEART   
Our first fundraiser of the year is underway, and we would love your support! Please   
see flyer on the next page for information on how you can bring ‘sweetness’ with a jar  
of honey into the lives of many during the Jewish New Year. Please order by August 15. 

 
 
            

PLUS WATCH FOR INFO ON THESE AND OTHER                                                                      
SISTERHOOD EVENTS TO COME………… 

 
 

 
 
Looking forward to see you soon! 
 

Lisa 
 
Lisa Danzig 
CDT Sisterhood President 

 BEAUTIFUL DAY AT GIBBS GARDENS IN SEPTEMBER 
 

 BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND: OUR ANNUAL FALL                                                         
*MAH JONG FUNDRAISER*  IN OCTOBER 

 
 PARTICIAPTION IN OPERATION ISAIAH, HELPING MAMA’S,                                          

and ZABAN SHELTER 
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Primetimers 
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Benjamin Spolan 
 

Benjamin is talented, musical, daring, sensitive and brave. 
He plays the trombone and tuba and continues to learn new 
instruments. He is a Boy Scout who loves to hike and camp 
and is a beast on the unicycle. Benjamin is always willing 
to try new adventures.   

For his tikkun olam/social action project, Benjamin is    

raising money for kids in the area who cannot afford to  
rent instruments or pay for the supplies needed to be in the 
school band. Please visit “BenE’s Musical Bar Mitzvah” on 
GoFundMe (https://www.gofundme.com/bene039s-musical
-mitzvah-project) to help every student follow their passion 

for music.  

Rachel Turner 
 

Rachel is an eighth grade honors student at Taylor Road 
Middle School. She enjoys playing soccer, riding horses, 
and spending time with her family’s two golden doodles. 
Recently, Rachel started working with mustang horses 
from the Bureau of Land Management to train  them to be-
come riding horses. 

An avid animal lover, Rachel organized a dog wash and 
bake sale fundraiser for her tikkun olam/social action     
project. Together with the help of a group of friends she   
organized, Rachel raised about $1000 for the Fur Kids   
Animal Rescue & Shelter organization in Alpharetta.   

Our B’nai Mitzvah 
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Condolences 

May their memories be for a blessing. 

Meri Cohen and Family, on the passing of  Meri’s mother,     

Lynnda Bloom, June 12, 2018 
 

Judith Obolsky and Family, on the passing of  Judi’s husband,  
William ‘Bill’ Obolsky, July 1, 2018 

Caring Committee 

At any moment in time, members of our Congregation may be in need—
not of charity, but in need of Acts of Loving Kindness! The CDT Caring 
Committee is here to assist you.  

In order for the rabbi, our staff, and the Caring Committee to do our best 
job and be meaningful to our congregants, we need to know who needs a 
visit, a meal, messages of healing and concern, or other means of support. 

If you or someone you know is in mourning, undergoing surgery, or battling an illness, please     
contact the CDT office or Rabbi Jordan at 770-623-8860 or the chair of the Caring Committee,  
Leslie Fox, at    678-296-4646. If you, or someone you know, are in need, please let us know, so  
that as a congregational community we can care for one another. 

Leslie  

Leslie Fox 
Chair, Caring Committee 
gafoxes@bellsouth.net 
cell at 404-317-5447 

We are coming home… 

     We are coming home to family… 

          We are coming home to strengthen family… 

Programming is coming back to the CDT building with twice the number of sessions 

as last year, featuring our favorites as well as speakers new to CDT. Our schedule 

aligns with the Religious School schedule — adults can stop by Sunday mornings  

and model that learning is a lifelong activity. Visit us at Sneak-a-Peek on August 19th 

and check out the amazing line-up we have in store. 

Lifelong Learning 
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Summertime and the living is easy . . .                                  

and fun when you’re at camp! 

Rabbi Jordan with our CDT campers at Camp Coleman (above) and Camp Barney  
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More camp fun! 
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Join Us for  

PLAY TAMID and  

TOT SHABBAT 

For Our Littlest People 
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CDT partnered with PJ Library on July 15 for 

Summer Series at Ocee Park 
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In the Community 
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2018-19 Board of Directors and Staff 
 

    

Executive Committee           Trustees 
President       Dan Rosen      Fundraising/Campaigns  Jodi Rosi 

COO        Fred Green     Ritual           Lisa Oxman 

Finance VP      Art Criden      Membership        Steve Wolfe 

Operations VP     Doug Katz      Trustee-at-Large      Larry Benator 

Education VP     Penny Blitzer     Sisterhood       TBD 

Marketing VP     Debra Kerr      Men’s Club       TBD 

Secretary       Jackie Berger 

Presidential Appointee  Rachel Allen 

 

Staff   Senior Rabbi        Jordan M. Ottenstein, RJE 
   Cantorial Soloist       Mike Zuspan 

   Education Director        Molly Peled 

   Temple Administrator        Kerry Sbat 

   Rabbi’s Assistant and    

          B’nai Mitzvah Coordinator   Ruthanne Warnick 

   Religious School Assistant and 

          Communications Coordinator    Stacey Jahanfar 

   CDTTY Advisor         Sam Latsch 

       

Our associate partner will donate          

a percentage of your order.                

See weekly email for link. 

  Register your Kroger Plus card at  

  krogercommunityrewards.com under 

Congregation Dor Tamid 68907 

 

 

Visit us on the web to see how it works 

Dan@djrphotography.com 

 

Daniel Rosen, Owner 

CDT Member 

404.900.0675 

 
JAC is a multicultural Childcare Facility located at 

Congregation Dor Tamid in Johns Creek.  
 

At JAC students learn about different cultures,  
languages and traditions. Students learn to be more in-
dependent, more creative and social. Though the school 

year has already started, it’s not to late to  
enroll your child. Call now to find out about any  

promotions we are running.  
At JAC your child will learn in  

Hebrew and English!  
 

Schedule your tour today at 770.321.8484  
(ext:1 or 3)  
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